
March 5th, 2024 
 
Call to order/Welcome/Attendees: Suzanna Paneno, Jenny Hemphill, Sarah Dreher, Chris Sramek, 
Chester Mayhew, Carly Blackard, Kaitlyn Gannon, Tasha Lang, Aubrey Brooks, Chelsey Wagner, Hannah 
Dreiling, Kelly Wagner 
 
Treasurer’s Report: N/A 
 
Principal’s Report: Over Spring Break, the office, nurse, and music will be moving to the North side of 
the school.  Following Spring Break, the main entrance will be the North door while the South entrance 
is under construction. 
 
Teacher Feedback/Requests: Approved 4th grade bowling field trip. SPED teachers requested supplies 
such as tissues, disinfectant wipes, dry erase markets, etc.  Brainstormed putting together a donation 
drive to bring in supplies. 
 
Teacher/Staff Gift Cards: All teachers/staff receive a gift card at the beginning of every year.  We’ve 
experienced many issues with the gift cards themselves not working so next year, H & S will be giving 
cash instead and teachers/staff are still responsible for submitting receipts for their purchases. 
Gift card receipts must be submitted by 4/15/2024 for this school year. 
 
Upcoming Events/Committee Reports/Continuing Business:  

• Fun Day – May 10th: We will be looking for parent volunteers to run the games.  3-5 grades will 
participate in the morning and K-2 grades will participate in the afternoon.   

• Spring Cash Bash – 3/21/24 thru 4/26/24: if student sells 10 tickets by 4/2/24 they will get a 
snoball at school.  Drawings will take place 5/1-5/12.  Top ticket sellers will receive a prize and 
the student that sells the winning tickets will receive a prize. 

• McTeacher Night: April 16th from 5-8pm 
 
Upcoming Dates: 

• 3/11-3/15: No school – Spring Break 

• 3/19: Taco Shop orders due 

• 3/22: Popcorn Friday 

• 3/29 and 4/1: No School 
 

Next meeting: April 2nd from 5-6pm in room 3D 


